Jewish Community Center of Paramus/Congregation Beth Tikvah

Community Affairs announces our annual

Fran Leib Memorial Turkey Drive
Wednesday, November 18, 2020
from 8 to 10 AM
In the JCCP/CBT Parking Lot

(everyone involved must wear a mask)

Helping to provide meals for those less
fortunate. We need:

Frozen turkeys (Kosher or non-kosher)
Canned goods (Unexpired only, please)
Pasta and other non-perishables
Checks, Cash or ShopRite Gift Certificates
Unopened, non-glass containers

All proceeds will be donated to the
Center for Food Action in Mahwah
Questions? Call Roz Gerard at 201-262-5828 or Debbie Zeiler at 201-906-B257



